
To House Committee Municipal Government & Housing, 
        My name is Jason Romblad, I am an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. 
I am providing my testimony today in opposition of bill H5450.   
    I find it unsurprising as our newly elected POTUS is working to lower  
the price of energy for Americans, that the current RI Legislature is trying 
 to pass laws that will increase energy prices. This law to ban fossil fuels, on  
new construction buildings, will also benefit Chyna, as the majority of solar  
panels are built there.  
   Why is this legislature so anti-American? 
    Please vote no against this bill. 
 
Thank You.  
    Jason Romblad 
 


